
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 02 September 2022 

 

 
Information Evening 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I look forward to welcoming you into the school next week for the Parent Information 

Evenings. These evenings will ensure you have a clear understanding of our ethos and the 

rationale behind our approach. This will enable us to work more closely in partnership to 

ensure success for your child or children. 

 

As well as a presentation in the concert hall, there will be information stalls in the Drama 

Theatre, where you will be able to speak to key staff about your child’s wider entitlement at 

Toot Hill School. The stalls will cover: 

 

• Pastoral care (Year team) 

• Attendance 

• Enrichment  

• Mental Health 

• Attitude to Learning 

• Senior Leadership 

You will have already been sent an invitation to a specific session, but as a reminder the days 

and sessions are as follows: 

 

Date & Session Year Group 

Monday 5th September at 6pm Year 11 with surnames A-M 

Monday 5th September at 7pm Year 11 with surnames N-Z 

Tuesday 6th September at 6pm Year 10 with surnames A-M 

Tuesday 6th September at 7pm Year 10 with surnames N-Z 

Wednesday 7th September at 6pm Year 9 with surnames A-M 

Wednesday 7th September at 7pm Year 9 with surnames N-Z 

Thursday 8th September at 6pm Year 8 with surnames A-M 

Thursday 8th September at 7pm Year 8 with surnames N-Z 

 

A number of parents/carers have asked if they must attend more than one session if they 

have children in different year groups. The key content of the presentation will remain the 

same, but I would advise attending on different nights if you wish to have year group-specific 

conversations in the Drama Theatre. 

 

To ensure the evenings run smoothly, if arriving by car, please access the school via the Bus 

Park entrance on Tithby Road. You will be directed to parking areas, as well as the Concert 

Hall and Drama Theatre. Please also note the following: 

 



• For the early session each evening, if you wish to speak to key staff in the Drama 

Theatre, they will be available from 5:30 to 5.55 pm.  The presentation will start at 

6:00pm in the Concert Hall. 

• We advise that parents/carers attending the first session leave the site by 6:45 pm to 

avoid any parking/traffic issues for the second session each evening. 

• If arriving for the second session, please arrive at 6:50 pm for a 7:00 pm start in the 

Concert Hall. Staff will be available in the Drama Theatre until 7:45 pm. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Dr C Eardley 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 


